
UBC E association of university &!ld . coUege employees 

Betty Yetman 
Administrative Secretary 
Dalhousie Staff Association 
Dalhousie University 
Halifax, NS 

Dear Betty: 

:' 

,, 
November, 23, 1981 ...... 

. , 

I was looking through rnv correspondence regarding the 
collective agreements of other organ1 .tions, and came across your letter · 
to me dated December 1980. I sincerely hope that I answered your letter 
at that time, and enclosed a copy of our current collective agreement. 
However, in the event that I neglected to do so, I am forwarding you 
a copy of this agreement. Our contract with the University of British 
Columbia expires in March 1982. 

Again, best of luck in your current negotiations and I 
look forward to receiving a current copy of your collective agreement. 

Yours truly , 

Wendy Bice 
Union Co-ordinator 
AUCE Local I 

,. 
; ' 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


